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Tuesday 21st February 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

The Little Prince Dance Workshop 

    

 

On Wednesday 1st March, children in Year 4 will be attending a dance workshop at 

Woolwich works theatre.  

 

 This is an exciting opportunity, as the children will be learning dance based on the theatre 

show they saw in year 3, ‘The little prince’.  

 

We will be travelling by bus and leaving school at 11.45am and returning by 2.15pm 

 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform.  Please make sure your child is 

wearing a suitable coat, and sensible shoes/trainers for this trip. The children will require a 

packed lunch which they will eat in the classroom before leaving school. 
 

As this trip is in a public place, we would be very grateful for help from parents and carers; 

we are reliant on the support of additional adults in order for such trips to take place. 

Please speak to the class teacher if you are available to help on the trip.   

 

 

Thank you very much for your support, 

 

Miss Roper  
 


